WE ARE YOUR SCHOOLS

FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

Dear Community Members,

Thank you for supporting Fort Wayne Community Schools and Neighborhood Connection, which has
served the community for 35 years.

When Neighborhood Connection began in 1988, it was intended to be a self-funded program.
Unfortunately, participation in the programs has waned over the years, particularly post-pandemic. It is
no longer financially feasible to continue with the programs, and Neighborhood Connection will end in

May 2023.

Neighborhood Connection had many successes in the more than three decades it was in operation. It
was a place for adults to learn about computer applications, pick up a new hobby or gather with friends
to learn a new skill. We hope those who have used this service will find other programs in the
community to fill this void. Fort Wayne Parks and Recreation and Purdue University Fort Wayne also
offer adult education courses, as do local business and other community organizations.

Thank you for your support over the years. We were fortunate to have served so many for so long.
Sincerely, ’

i

Lonnie Heck
Manager, FWCS Continuing Education

Continuing Education
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